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Comments: It is disheartening to see the US Forest Service show such little regard for Montana's rich natural
resources by allowing the kind of proposed development on pristine land that belongs to all of us. It is beyond me
why we would allow one greedy corporation to profit from destroying this land. The impacts of this kind of
development will be devastating. Please do not allow the propose project to be built. This is a legacy for all of us.



